
 

The Taylors Fire Department is participating in 
the annual St. Baldrick’s head-shaving event  
All proceeds from donations go to children’s cancer research 
 

Please join us on Sunday, March 19   
1:00 P.M. at Larkin’s on the River 

 
Or, go to: https://www.stbaldricks.org/donate 

and search “Taylors FD” to donate to individual 
team members 

 Join this St. Baldrick's event, and whether you decide to shave your 
head, volunteer, or donate, we hope you'll be a part of the 
excitement. 

The St. Baldrick's Foundation is a volunteer-driven charity that funds 
more in childhood cancer research grants than any organization 
except the U.S. government. 

We hope to see your there! 

https://www.stbaldricks.org/donate

